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Update: 

• Inquiry into the Tasmanian Government’s process into the feasibility 
planning for a new sporting and event stadium in Hobart 

The Parliamentary Standing Committee of Public Accounts has held four days of public 
hearings in Hobart and Launceston and will have additional hearings in June 2023. The 
Committee has resolved to hear from the Premier and AFL Tasmania, noting that 
Mr Gill McLachlan (CEO, AFL) despite being invited has not attended a public hearing to 
provide evidence. 

On Friday, 5 May 2023, the Committee received a response from Minister Barnett around the 
questions and request for information taken on notice on 24 March 2023: these are being 
considered by the Committee. 

Transcripts from the public hearings and the 926 public submissions received are available 
for viewing on the Committee website. 

 

Members of the Committee are: 

Legislative Council House of Assembly 
Hon Ruth Forrest MLC (Chair) Ms Lara Alexander MP 
Hon Meg Webb MLC Dr Shane Broad MP 
Hon Josh Willie MLC Mr Dean Young MP 

 

ends 

Further information: Ruth Forrest MLC (Chair) – 0419 879 524 

https://www.parliament.tas.gov.au/ctee/joint/PAC/PAC.html
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